Dear Partners,
All best wishes for the New Year!
Polish people send a lot of Christmas cards to their friends and family and people they like every year. It is our tradition. This year our students have prepared 150 cards by themselves. We have sent them to different institutions and students from other schools. We have sent the cards to you to share our customs with you. 
Each country has its own tradition and we are happy to learn about your customs and we hope that you feel the same. So, let’s the cards be the sample of Polish Christmas tradition. I hope that through our cards you can learn the way we write our wishes, prepare our Christmas cards and spend the holiday. 
All the best,

Polish team
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